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CARLISLE, Iowa-On June 6, 2017 at approximately 1:52 a.m. the 
Carlisle Police Department responded to the Casey’s General Store 
located at 105 Hwy 5, on the report of a Robbery. Casey’s employees 
reported that a white male, between 5’7” and 5’10”, thin build, 
wearing a dark colored ski mask covering his face, dark colored 
hoodie, gloves, and blue jeans entered Casey’s and demanded the 
cash from the register. Staff handed the suspect an undetermined 
amount of cash. The suspect then fled on foot. 
 
Currently, the Carlisle Police Department is reviewing Casey’s 
surveillance video along with surrounding businesses to assist in the 
investigation. At this time there is no reason to believe the public is in 
any danger. Below is a still image of the suspect from the surveillance 
footage. 
 
This case remains under investigation; anyone with information is 
encouraged to call the Carlisle Police Department at 515-989-4121 or 
the Warren County Sheriff’s office at 515-961-1122. 
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